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“It says that the best time of the year is Spring. “ We will do our best to let our 
children enjoy the wonderful spring time. 

 Spring break is comming. It is the best time to go field trips.  We will have at 
least four field trips during spring break. Please let your children be prepared for 
the trips. 










